
 
 

Clery Crime Alert – Motorcycle Theft 

 

On November 22, 2021, at approximately 2:09 am, an affiliate’s motorcycle was stolen while parked at West 

119th Street and Amsterdam Ave. Two unknown individuals exit a light-colored van and push the affiliates motorcycle 

into the back seat and drive off northbound on Morningside Drive. The van was last seen heading northbound on 

Riverside Drive from West 122nd Street. Anyone with information regarding this crime, please call 911 and Public Safety 

at 212 854-5555. A police report was prepared by the NYPD.  

 

 
 

Please note- Clery Crime Alerts are distributed, pursuant to Federal Law, for specific 

crimes in defined locations. They do not present, nor are they intended to present, a  

complete picture of crimes on campus. 
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